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Promoting happy, healthy and sustainable living at Hill 

House and beyond. 
 

ECO-CABIN 
Ever since we held our Green 

Dragons’ Den back in November 

2021, we have been looking 

forward to our new Eco-Cabin! 

 

It has arrived!   Ideally located 

in our wooded area, it will be 

available for the new academic 

year as an outdoor classroom for 

nature workshops and as a 

resource space for learning more 

about sustainability.   

 

With plans to possibly house a refill station and an Eco-shop, it will also offer work experience 

opportunities for our sixth form students. 

 

From this… 
Work started on the 20th June 2023 with the ground pinning, base install, and delivery of the 

wood.  Two days later, our cabin really began to take shape. 
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…to this! 

And finally… 
With Phase 1 now completed, we await the installation of steps and some suitable furniture! 


